
 

 

 

 

 

 

Whether you work or volunteer in the statutory, private, voluntary, or independent sector in 

West Sussex and provide services for, or encounter children and young people, you have an 

important role to play in keeping them safe. This includes volunteers who provide support 

and services to children. 

If you have concerns about a child, you should inform the Integrated Front Door (IFD) 

during office hours on the number above. 

 

 Further information and guidance available at  

westsussexscp.org.uk/professionals or scan the  

QR Code to visit the Professionals page:  
 

 If you are worried about a child speak to the Integrated Front    

Door (IFD) on 01403 229900 

 Call 999 for the Police if you think a child is in Immediate Danger

 Email WSChildrenServices@westsussex.gov.uk 
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